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The City of Cibolo organization is continually working to enhance the quality of life for our citizenry.  
The city is growing in accordance with its master plan. 

Statistics indicate Cibolo’s population is expected to increase by approximately 21% over the next 
five years.  That equates to about 6,700 additional people sharing the roadways, parks, water system, 
and emergency services in our community. 

The wear and tear on infrastructure and increased service requests from population growth requires 
resources to support the needs of the community. 

The City strives to find the right balance in the budget to meet the needs of the community while 
remaining focused on fiscal responsibility to the taxpayers.   

In the months ahead, city elections communication will be forthcoming.  These publications are 
intended to educate and inform Cibolo voters on the need to request permission for the issuance of 
general obligation bonds and to reauthorize a streets maintenance tax. 

It is our goal to continue providing the services and amenities our citizens have grown accustomed 
to while also maintaining a responsible budget. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Robert T. Herrera 
City Manager  

"City of Choice" 


